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This submission has arisen because the on-line registration process within the LDP Consultation was 
changed in the last few days. Some consultees may have encountered difficulties earlier in the 
process and not submitted comments. 

At the start of the LDP consultation I expressed my concerns about this via the LDP phone help line 
but my concerns were dismissed. At the end of the consultation period I had to contact the help line 
again and I repeated my concerns. I was called back and other ways for making comments were 
explained to me, but I was told 

these changes should have been made when I 
originally expressed concerns. 

A number of Hawarden Community Councillors recognised the same issues and the Community 
Council submitted a formal complaint to the County Council, which was rejected. 
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